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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: ldooley@equologicgroup.com
Sent: Thursday, October 02, 2014 1:41 PM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Cc: Linda Zitzner; Sue Garner
Subject: Well Destructions

Keith, 
We have scheduled well destructions at Mills College for November 17 and 18, 
2014.  Work will be performed by Gregg Drilling.  Please call if you have any questions. 
 
 

 

 
Lee Dooley 
Senior Hydrogeologist 
 
1095 Brahnam Lane, Suite 204 
San Jose, CA 95136 
408 656-2505 
FAX 408 264-5700 


